Greenhithe School [ THE

Isobel Road SCHOOL
Greenhithe TEALN To GCROW

17™ June 2019

Dear parents/caregivers,

REMINDER

We would like to invite the parents of new entrant children who are starting in
Term 3 2019, at Greenhithe School, to a parent information evening. This will be
held on Wednesday 19th June from 6.00 - 7.00pm in the junior block.

We will be providing information to help with your child's transition to school and
infroduce some ways in which we can work together to make this a positive
experience. There will also be an opportunity to meet some of the teachers and
management team.

Please advise the office via email, or on 413-9838 whether you are able or unable
to attend.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely,

Charlene Boyd
Year 1 Team Leader

Greenhithe School, Isobel Rd, Greenhithe. Phone 413-9838, Fax 413-8440
Email: office@greenhithe.school.nz, website: www.greenhithe.school.nz
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